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Overview, Scrutiny & Policy Development Committee 
 

3 April 2018 
 

Present: Councillor S Graham (Chair), 
Councillors S Cox, P Earley, C Johnson, A McMullen,  
P Oliver, M Thirlaway and J Wallace 
 
 
Church Representative 
Rev M Vine 
 
 
 

 
OV46/04/18 Apologies 
 
Apologies for absence were received from Councillors A Austin, N Craven, Janet 
Hunter and T Mulvenna  
 
Church Representative –Mr G O’Hanlon  
  
 
OV47/04/18 Substitute Members 
 
There were no substitute Members 
 
 
OV48/04/18 Declarations of Interest 
 
There were no declarations of interest reported. 
 
 
OV49/04/18 Minutes 
 
Resolved that minute of the meeting held on 5 March 2018 be confirmed.  

 
OV50/04/18 Scrutiny Annual Report 

The Committee received the Overview, Scrutiny & Policy Development Committee 
Annual Report 2017/18.  
 
The report highlighted the role that scrutiny had in policy development and outlined 
various pieces of work undertaken by Overview, Scrutiny & Policy Development 
Committee and its sub-committees during 2017/18 municipal year.  
 
Agreed that the Overview, Scrutiny & Policy Development Committee Annual Report be 
submitted to Annual Council on 17 May 2018. 

 
 
 



3 April 2018 

OV51/04/18 Cabinets Response to the Cultural Development Plan Sub-group 
report  
  
The Committee received the response report from Cabinet to the recommendations 
submitted by the sub group of the Overview, Scrutiny & Policy Development 
Committee in relation to its study into Cultural Development Plan.  
 
Appended to the report was the action to be taken and timescale for completion of 
each of the recommendations.  
 
Agreed that the recommendation response from Cabinet in relation to the work of 
the Overview, Scrutiny & Policy Development Committee its study into the Cultural 
Development Plan be noted. 
 
 
OV52/04/18  Cabinets Response to the ICT Strategy Sub-group report 
 
The Committee received the response report from Cabinet to the recommendations 
submitted by the sub group of the Overview, Scrutiny & Policy Development 
Committee in relation to its study into the Authority’s ICT Strategy.  
 
Appended to the report was the action to be taken and timescale for completion of 
each of the recommendations. 
  
Agreed that the recommendation response from Cabinet in relation to the work of 
the Overview, Scrutiny & Policy Development Committee its study into the ICT 
Strategy be noted. 


